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Amessage fromMrs Holmes

What a fantastic first half term of the year! It has been a busy one, including
sporting events, our book fair, an open top bus tour, the space dome,
Grandparents coffee morning and so much more! We are really passionate
about the personal development offer we provide for our children.

The Roald Dahl homework this half term has been incredible, it is fantastic to
see so many children getting involved in this. This photo is an example of the
brilliant efforts we have seen.

On behalf of all the staff at FoG, I would like to thank you all for your support
and kindness this half term. Your positive comments and thanks are very much
appreciated by everyone.

Have a wonderful half term.

Acorns - Our traditional Christian Baptism



Our Pupil Leadership is growing from strength to strength

House Captains School Council leading Eco Council
assembly

Important dates for your diary
Monday 6th November School Reopens All children.

Tuesday 7th November, 1.30pm Year 5/6 Girls Football Cluster
Tournament

Year 5/6 Girls Football Team

Tuesday 7th November 3.30pm - 4.30pm Capoeira Club begins For children who have signed up to this
club through Emily, the Capoeira teacher.

Thursday 9th November Years 1/2/3 sports club Years 1, 2 and 3

Friday 10th November NSPCC Assembly KS1 and KS2

W/C 13th November Parents’ Evenings this week All children

Monday 13th November Odd Socks Day All Children

Monday 13th November Year 5/6 NSPCC Workshops Owls and Foxes

Tuesday 14th November, 3pm. Early years Nursery Rhyme Performance Conkers and Acorns

Friday 17th November Non-uniform day All children

Saturday 18th November 9am - 12pm. Early Years Open morning For Parents with children starting
Nursery/Reception in 2024.

W/C 20th November Road Safety Week All Children

Monday 20th November Year 3/4 Football League Competition Year 3/4 Football Team



Courageous Choir!

Our Choir did a fantastic job of singing out the school from worship. Music and
singing is an important part of our curriculum and we are looking forward to

bringing joy to St Catherine’s Care home with our planned visits next half term. If
your child is interested in joining choir, please contact Mrs Rimmer.

Fantastic Football!

A huge congratulations to our Year 5/6
football team who played in our cluster
tournament. We were 1 of 9 teams and

showed excellent teamwork and
sportsmanship across the event. The team

won the tournament and has qualified for the
regional finals in December.

Attendance this week

Target = 96%

89% 94% 91% 95% 93%

Whole School Attendance this week: 92%


